
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

JSE Limited Reg No: 2005/022939/06 Member of the World Federation of Exchanges 

 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear JSE Stakeholder 

 

The JSE has been informed that due to theft of rail infrastructure, the following Suidwes Landbou delivery points will 

not be able to provide rail access, namely: 

 

Bamboesspruit silo 

Strydpoort silo  

Wolmaransstad silo 

 

Transnet expect the line between Ottosdal and Bamboesspruit to be operational in the next two weeks however the 

remainder of the rail connectivity will take much longer to repair. Once the connectivity is restored the JSE will update 

market participants of this. Please also check with the service provider should you want to move grain via rail from 

these points. 

 

For the avoidance of any doubt, the delivery points remained JSE registered.   
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